Kathryn Critchley

From:

Wendy Keach

Sent:

03 October 2022 11:19

To:

Licensing

Subject:

RE: Unit 1 Barton Marina

Attachments:

Locomotive, Station Street, Burton upon Trent.dotx; Unit 1 Barton Marina.dotx

Hi Kathryn

Thank you for your email. Sorry about that, please see responses for both sites. I hope this is ok.

Kind Regards

Wendy Keach Technical Support Officer Development Control

01283) 508643

East Staffordshire Borough Council P.O. Box 8045 Burton upon Trent Staffordshire DE14 9JG

Fax: 01283 508388 www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

"Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?"

We hold a *Comments and Compliments Register*, therefore if you would like to comment or compliment us on the service you have received, please e-mail direct to the officer who dealt with you or alternatively to dcsupport@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk.

The Burton Town Hall is an excellent venue for Weddings, Conferences, Exhibitions, Parties, Concerts and Festivals. To find out more please contact our Civic Functions Suite on 01283 508549 or visit our website at www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

From: Licensing <Licensing@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 October 2022 10:53

To: Wendy Keach < wendy.keach@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Unit 1 Barton Marina

Hi Wendy

Just to let you know the email subject is Unit 1 Barton Marina but the attached consultation response relates to The Locomotive Sports Bar.

Which one does it relate to or should there be more than one as we have received new applications for both premises.

Many thanks for your help.

Kat

Kathryn Critchley Licensing Officer

From: Wendy Keach

Sent: 28 September 2022 14:37

To: Licensing < Licensing@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk >

Subject: Unit 1 Barton Marina

Good Afternoon

Please see attached response.

Kind Regards

Wendy Keach Technical Support Officer Development Control

(01283) 508643

East Staffordshire Borough Council P.O. Box 8045 Burton upon Trent Staffordshire DE14 9JG

Fax: 01283 508388 www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

"Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?"

We hold a **Comments and Compliments Register**, therefore if you would like to comment or compliment us on the service you have received, please e-mail direct to the officer who dealt with you or alternatively to dcsupport@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk.

The Burton Town Hall is an excellent venue for Weddings, Conferences, Exhibitions, Parties, Concerts and Festivals. To find out more please contact our Civic Functions Suite on 01283 508549 or visit our website at www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk



Sal Khan CPFA, MSc Head of Service (Section 151 Officer)

MEMORANDUM FROM DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

To: Licensing

From: Wendy Keach Your

ref:

My ref:

Date: 28th September 2022

Re: The Locomotive, Station Street Burton upon Trent

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the licence at the above location, I confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint

Regards,

Wendy Keach Technical Support Officer